






Welcome to Bloomington Public Schools – District 87!

Thank you for choosing to serve as a substitute teacher for Bloomington Public Schools.  Our substitute teachers play a vital role in the education of our children by providing exemplary instruction in the absence of the regular teacher.

Teaching is both rewarding and challenging.  The rewards include being a part of the profession that shapes the future of our country.  By choosing to be a part of our substitute teaching staff, you are electing to be a part of District 87’s commitment to excellence and equity for all children.  We pledge to provide you with the resources and support necessary for high quality teaching and learning.

Please do not hesitate to share any suggestions, questions, or concerns with members of our Human Resources staff.  It is our District’s goal to ensure that both you and your students’ experiences are positive and productive.

Sincerely,

Herschel A. Hannah, Jr.

Dr. Herschel A. Hannah, Jr.
Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources






